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Dear President, 

The Commission would like to thank the Hrvatski sabor for its Opinion on the Commission 
Work Programme for 2015 {COM(2014) 910 final}.  

The Commission takes note of the work programme established by the Hrvatski sabor to 
prepare its examination of Commission initiatives in 2015, and has shared this information 
with the relevant Members of the Commission as well as with the relevant services. The 
Commission looks forward to receiving opinions from the Hrvatski sabor on these initiatives. 
The views of national Parliaments constitute valuable contributions to the debate on the 
political priorities of the European Union and the Commission encourages national 
Parliaments to see its Work Programme as a strategic tool which allows for an early 
exchange on priorities. 

The Commission looks forward to continuing our political dialogue in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

         Frans Timmermans 
First Vice-President 
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